
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO TRANSFER THE DISTRICT’S 
EXPLOSIVES/ATTACK DOG TO THE CITY OF ODESSA
[BG-L, M, Q]

DATE: April 26, 2005
________________________________________________________________________

Chief Henry Jackson, ECISD Police, and Chief Chris Pipes, Odessa Police Department, 
spoke to the Board last month concerning the transfer of the Explosives/Attack Dog to 
the City of Odessa Police Department. 

***********************************************************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the transfer of the 
Explosives/Attack Dog to the City of Odessa Police Department.

***********************************************************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis, M.Ed, Raymond Starnes,
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for Instruction,

Support Services, and Safety


